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IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

The Maritime Administration of Guyana (MARAD) advises that it has terminated all arrangements 

with Aryavart Corporation and its subsidiaries Nautilus Register, and the International Maritime 

Safety Agency for Guyana (IMSAG), effective August 13, 2021. Consequently, all ship/vessel 

registration subsequently undertaken by Aryavart/Nautilus/IMSAG  are FRAUDULENT, and NOT 

representative of the Guyana flag. 

 


